cvrotary

From: Alvarez, Bianca < Bianca.Alvarez@cvesd.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 04, 2015 10:33 AM

To: pennybollinger@cox.net

Robles, Pamela; Stone, Sarah; Faddis, Toni

Subject: KIDCO

Dear Penny,

I just wanted to thank you again and to tell you what a great time we had on friday at your meeting. You are group of really fun people, doing wonderful things for our community and kids.

I heard you came by and saw our garden at Juarez Lincoln! As you must have noticed, we have good plans out but are still a long way from having a thriving, productive garden that teaches and feeds our kiddos. (Event would love to have a "Farmers Market Veggie Stand" and offer our garden produce to our families). Our print Mrs. Faddis, was surprised and very happy to meet you both.

You had mentioned something about a poster contest that our students could participate in? Tied in with conservation and your garden club? We didn't talk exact details, but please let us know what we need to do

Also, I wanted to give you the emails of our Garden Committee Chairpeople- they are the leaders of our go along with Mrs. Faddis, our principal. They are the ones to talk to about anything Garden related, and are excited at the prospect of a partnership with your Garden Club. Please contact them with any questions o information that you may need:

Sarah Stone (kinder teacher at Juarez Lincoln) sarah.stone@cvesd.org Pam Robles (1st grade teacher at juarez Lincoln) pamela.robles@cvesd.org

In regards to KIDCO, is there any additional info you need, or anything I need to do? You had mentioned could send me a copy of the grant you wrote, I would love to read it.

Im sitting here feeling grateful; happy that my students will have some fresh new toys, supplies, and act do thanks to you and your awesome Rotary Club members. You are making a difference here at Juarez Lincoln. Thank you.

Bianca Alvarez
KIDCO Student Support Assistant
Juarez-Lincoln Elementary School
519-690-9222 x3422
pianca.alvarez@cvesd.org